
International Mathematical Union 

 

August 10, 2009 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 11/2009 

 
To: IMU Adhering Organizations  
 (Adhering Organizations of Associate Members receive this letter for information) 

From: Martin Grötschel, IMU Secretary 
 
Call for nominations for the offices of  
− IMU Vice Presidents and IMU EC Members-at-Large 
− President, Secretaries and Members-at-Large of CDC 
− IMU Representatives to ICHM 

for the term 2011-2014 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Further to my call for nominations for the offices of President and Secretary of IMU, see 
IMU AO Circular Letter 2/2009, I am inviting IMU’s Adhering Organizations and 
Committees for Mathematics today to submit names for the offices of the 

− IMU Vice Presidents and IMU Executive Committee Members-at-Large  
(The General Assembly will elect 2 Vice Presidents and 6 Members-at-Large.) 

− President, Secretaries and Members-at-Large of the new Commission for 
Developing Countries (CDC) 

(1 President, 1 Secretary for Policy and 1 Secretary for Grant Selection, and  
3 members-at-large, in representation of Africa, Asia, and Latin America (see 
Terms of Reference in Proposal, as approved through postal ballot 02/09) will 
be elected by the General Assembly.) 

− IMU Representatives to the International Commission on the History of 
Mathematics (ICHM) 

(2 IMU Representatives to ICHM will be elected by the General Assembly.). 

The Adhering Organizations' and Committees for Mathematics’ submissions must 
include a candidate’s declaration of willingness to serve if elected and a CV.  

Please consult the IMU Procedures for Election and send your nominations  

by November 15, 2009 

via your official Adhering Organization's/Committee for Mathematics' contact address (e-
mail, fax, post) to the Chair of the Nominating Committee, David Mumford, whose 
contact is the following 

E-mail: David_Mumford@brown.edu  FAX: +1 401-863-1355 

Postal address: Prof. David Mumford 
Div. of Applied Mathematics  
Brown University, Box F 
Providence RI, 02912, USA 

Sincerely 
 
Martin Grötschel  
IMU Secretary 

http://www.mathunion.org/Publications/CircularLetters/2009-02.pdf
http://www.mathunion.org/Publications/CircularLetters/PROPOSAL.pdf
http://www.mathunion.org/organization/ec/procedures-for-election/
mailto:David_Mumford@brown.edu

